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WELCOME BACK! 

The year, 2017, has taken its full effect and, yet another semester is back 

in full swing. With the fruition of a new beginning settling in, Delta Tau 

began its recruitment efforts to bring in the next group of individuals 

who could potentially help lead the chapter into the future, while 

simultaneously being molded by the chapter to become better men, 

husbands, and fathers. 

  

Arriving with these new members is a brand new pledge class by the name 

of Beta Alpha...That's right Alumni!  We have made it around the entire 

Greek Alphabet TWICE. 

As you can see, the chapter continues to grow and continues to make 

strives across campus, still establishing the standard for the rest of the 

Greek organizations found at Murray State University. 

 

Below are the new members that were recruited this past Spring Rush: 

 

 

 

Blake Sandlin 

Jordan Smith 

Morgan McGuire 

CONTINUE TO PAGE 2 
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UPDATES/UPCOMING EVENTS 

 Delta Tau continues to excel in all Intramural Sports across campus 

 Sig Bust - Saturday, April 1st, 2017 

 Homecoming Alumni Reception - Friday, October 27th, 2017 

 Homecoming (Tent City) - Saturday, October 28th, 2017 

 

 

"Thank you for all that you do as an Alumnus of 

Delta Tau and Murray State University.  If 

there is anything that I can ever do for you, 

please do not hesitate to reach out to me." 

- Christian Barnes 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

Phone: 270-875-1157 

Email: aspdtac@gmail.com 

Address: 911 N. 16th Street, Murray, KY. 42071 

FOLLOW MURRAY STATE DELTA TAU ON: 

FACEBOOK 

TWITTER: @DTalphasigs 

INSTAGRAM: alphasigmaphidt 

NOT ON THE ALUMNI FACEBOOK GROUP? 

 CONTACT CHRISTIAN BARNES FOR MORE INFORMATION 

 

tel:(270)%20875-1157
mailto:aspdtac@gmail.com

